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CALENDAR – SEPTEMBER 2014 
Wed Sept 3 6:30 pm Legion Board meeting 
Fri Sept 5 5:30 pm – 8 pm Legion Buffet Dinner – Steak & Seafood 
Sat Sept 6 2 pm Carol’s Ride [Benefit Lou Gehrig Disease] All day, BBQ 
 Sept 6 3 pm Carol’s Ride, Music by Steve Southward 
Mon Sept 8 7:30 pm Legion Board meeting 
Tues Sept 9 7:00 pm Auxiliary meeting 
 Sept 9 7 pm – 8:30 pm Troop 13 meeting 
Wed Sept 10 12 pm Senior Citizens Luncheon 
Thurs Sept 11 8 pm 9/11 Ceremony 
Fri Sept 12 5:30 pm – 8 pm  Legion Fish Fry 
Sat Sept 13 9 am – 1 pm Bridal Shower, small meeting room 
Tues Sept 16 7 pm – 8:30 pm Troop 13 meeting 
Thurs Sept 18 7:30 pm Joint Legion / SAL / Auxiliary meeting 
Fri Sept 19 5:30 pm – 8 pm Legion Buffet Dinner – Steak & Seafood 
Sat Sept 20 11 am Linda Warner Bike Ride 
 Sept 20 4:30 pm til gone SAL Pig Roast 
Mon Sept 22 7:30 pm Legion meeting 
Tues Sept 23 7 pm – 8:30 pm Troop 13 meeting 
Wed Sept 24 12 pm Senior Citizens Luncheon 
 Sept 24 6 pm – 8 pm Cub Scouts 
Sat Sept 27 10 am Post 770 Golf Tournament 
Sun Sept 28 7:30 am – 11 am Legion Breakfast 
Tues Sept 30 7 pm – 8:30 pm Troop 13 meeting 
    

Boy Scouts Venturing meets every other Sunday 
 

Planning Ahead: Nov 15th Comedy Show and Buffet Dinner   
 
 

SPECIAL EVENTS AND ANNOUNCEMENTS  
 
Post Golf Tournament – 10 am Shot Gun Start.  Registration forms will be available soon – check at the Legion. 
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Upcoming Comedy Show / Buffet Dinner – Mark your calendar for November 15th.  Tickets now available at the Legion.  The 
Arthur E. Bouton Post 770 of the American Legion and the Not Too Far From Home Comedy Tour proudly present:   
An Evening of Professional Standup Comedy starring Steve Van Zandt, Aaron David Ward and Dan Geurin.   
Saturday, November 15, 2014.  Buffet Dinner 5:30 pm – 7 pm, Show at 8 pm. 
 Tickets: $27 per person for dinner and show [pre-sale only]  
  $22 per person for show only  
 
Musicians in the community are interested in teaming up with the school and the Legion to form a marching and concert band.  
Interested individuals please contact John VanOrder at (607) 793-0724 
 
Friday Night Legion Buffet – September Legion Friday night buffets are scheduled for September 5 and 19. The buffet will 
include Auxiliary homemade desserts. The Friday night Legion fish fry will continue to be the second Friday of each month. 
 
50 years – We proudly announce the 50 years of membership support of Jesse Thompson.  Members noted in an earlier 
newsletter were the only ones who attended the recognition dinner. 
 
Events for our Legion family require approval prior to posting on Facebook. 
 
Legion Fish Fry - Friday, September 12th, 5:30 pm to 8:00 pm.  Come and enjoy your meal while supporting the Legion. 
 
Legion Breakfast  fourth Sunday each month, 7:30 am to 11:00 a.m.  Do not miss a wonderful breakfast while supporting your 
legion. 
 
SAL Pig Roast – Saturday, September 20th from 4:30 til gone.  $8 for dinner / $6 for sandwich.  50% of proceeds will go to the 
Bath Vets gift shop.  Please stop by and show your support. 
 
Membership – please renew your membership and encourage other eligible veterans to join.  We all know how important our 
membership is and how important it is to support your legion.   Dues are $35.                                      
 
Post Honor Guard - If interested in helping to honor our fallen members with this important function, please call Phil Colvin at 
(607) 387-6550 for information.   
 

Newsletter – please share your news with the members via the newsletter.  Send items to Patrick, our publisher, at:  
newsletter@post770.com.  Please email with your best email address and you’ll be notified instantly when the current newsletter 
is posted online each month.    
 

 
 
For those who missed it, the weather couldn’t have been better for the Legion Family picnic.  Hope to see more of you next 
year. 
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MEMBERSHIP 
 

· Dues for 2015 now accepted ($35).  Legion membership quota for 2015 is 308.  129 paid to 
date. 

· The AL new fiscal year started in July and dues were due by Aug. 1st for 2015 membership.  
Check to see if you have a 2015 card.  If not, send in your dues ASAP!  Thanks!  

 

 
 
 
 

COMMANDER’S CORNER 
 

· The Commander wishes to thank all those persons 
who volunteered their time at the fair Food Tent. 
Special Thanks to Don Smith and Lee Weaver for 
chairing this very important event.  

· For those of you who are miffed because we 
dedicated the tips to the children's Christmas Party; 
I wish to remind you that we are a VOLUNTEER 
organization. We DO NOT get paid for everything 
we do for the American Legion. For those of you 
who do expect to get paid for every thing that you 
do; it's NOT going to happen. We're having enough 
of a struggle paying the bartenders. 

· Thanks also to those who marched in the Fireman's 
Parade. The march seems to get longer each year!  

· John VanOrder is trying to raise interest in a 
Community Band to march with us during Parade 
Events.  If you know anyone with musical talent, 
please be sure to mention this. 

· My condolences to long time member Tom Bennett on the death of his beloved wife, Joyce.  
 
-- John Daube, Commander 

 
 
 
 

MILITARY NEWS  
 

· Our thoughts are with the troops!  
· Welcome Home to those soldiers returning from combat duty. 
· Send info to share about solders serving via email to news@post770.com. 
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Meetings: 
 

Sept. 9 7 pm 
Oct. 7 7 pm  

 

AUXILIARY NEWS 
 
 

· Hope you had a great summer. 
· Dues for 2015 ($25 for seniors, $5 for juniors [under 18]) now accepted.  Please mail 

payment for dues payable to Unit 770, American Legion Auxiliary to:  Dawn Smith, 26 
Cayuga St., Trumansburg, NY  14886.  

· The Auxiliary is baking desserts for the Legion Friday Night Buffets.  Please let us know if 
you are willing to bake and thank you to all who have already volunteered to bake. 

· Thank you to all who volunteered for the Legion Grassroots and Fair food tent. 
· The Ladies Horseshoe Team #1 tied for first place:  Sue, Marge, Joy & JJ.  Sue and Marge 

have been playing for 32 years.  
 
 

 
· The Bath Veterans will visit October 19.  Their travel program now permits only one visit 

per year. 
· Condolences to: 

o Auxiliary member Rose Mayo on the loss her son. 
o Auxiliary members Dawn Smith on the loss of her mother-in-law and grandmother 

to Marti Clark, Christina Hulslander, great grandmother to Junior members Brianna 
and Meghan Clark. 

o Tom Bennett, on the loss of wife member Joyce and mother to member Marcie 
Gray 

 
– Marge Bennett, Historian 
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SONS OF THE AMERICAN LEGION NEWS 
 

· Dues for 2015 are $20 ($8 for Junior members).  Our membership quota is 67.  If you 
haven’t paid your dues, please do. 

· SAL t-shirts are still available.  Get yours now. 
· Thank you to all who volunteered for the Legion Grassroots and Fair food tent. 
· Please be sure to volunteer for the SAL Pig Roast – Saturday, September 20th.   

 
  

 
 
 
 

CHAPLAINS CORNER  
 

Sick Call: n/a 
  

Taps:  Condolences to: 
 The family of Auxiliary member Rose Mayo on the loss of her son. 
 Member Don Smith and his family on the loss of his mother. 
 Member Tom Bennett and his family on the loss of his wife Joyce, and mother in law of member Val 

Gray. 
 

 
 
 
 

HISTORY PETE’S CORNER 
 

Adm. Chester Nimitz 
 
After Pearl Harbor he was named Commander in Chief of Naval forces in the Pacific.   
With his counterpart Gen. Douglas Macarthur, Army Commander in the far East, they hammered out the strategies of the 
Island Hopping Campaign that would destroy the Iron Ring of Defenses Japan had built around the Home Islands.  All the 
way from the Solomon Islands in the South Pacific to the Homes Islands, and Tokyo itself.  Nimitz was as unlike 
MacArthur as daylight is to dark.  Nimitz was quiet, modest, unassuming, and down to earth.  The following is an example 
of his personality. 
 
From time-to-time when war commitments allowed the ships of the fleet would gather at a large anchorage for a few days 
R&R.  At the gatherings a small motor launch manned by a Seaman Coxswain would be assigned to act as a water taxi to 
transport personnel, mail, and small cargo from ship to ship on call as needed.  At one ship a few men boarded and as the 
Coxswain got underway to the next ship one man stood up - a strict no-no in a small boat underway.  Hey you -sit down-  
the Coxswain shouted and immediately realized he was shouting at a very Senior Officer and began to apologize but Nimitz 
stopped him saying stick to your guns sailor.  You were right and I was wrong.  
Post war after leading the Navy Marines, and Coastguard to victory, he was named Chief of Naval Operations 
 
– History Pete 
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